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Dear praying friends,

American missionary and martyr Jim Elliot reflected in his journal: '"When it comes time to die,
make sure that all you have to do is die.' These are tremendous words of wisdom that encourage
us to live wholly for the Lord and not to leave an unfinished task.

No baby yet! That may all change any time now, but no signs of labor have come today, and
today is the due date! Please pray for Becca and the soon to be born one for safe delivery and
healthy mom and baby.

Thank you for praying for our ministry here in Townsville. The Lord has opened several doors
of ministry through Religious Education classes (RE’S) and through youth group outreaches.
Several children in RE classes are showing keen interest in the Gospel. We have also had
several visitors to church with some just coming for the first time out of curiosity.

Youth groups are picking up in numbers and doors have been opening slowly to reach the
parents. Please pray for our young people in the public schools. They are called “churchies” if
they take a stand for Christ at school.

Lord-willing, we plan to be back in the United States on November 21%, 2005 through the
beginning of February 2006. Besides visiting our folks, we would like to visit as many of our
supporting churches as possible. Please let me know if you have any questions about our “mini-
furlough.” Our email address is: knbinaustralia@yahoo.com.

Thank you again for your gracious prayers and financial support.
Love,

Kelly, Becca, and Clarisse Gilliam

“... the harvest truly is plenteous, but the labourers are few; Pray ye the Lord of the harvest,

that he will send forth labourers into his harvest.” —
—Matthew 9:37-38




